
A47 Blofield to North 
Burlingham Dualling Scheme

We want to hear your views
Highways England is proposing to upgrade the A47 between 
Blofield and North Burlingham. This improvement is needed to 
relieve congestion and improve the safety performance of one of the 
busiest stretches of the A47 corridor. 

We’re holding a public consultation from Monday 10 September to 
Friday 19 October 2018. You can see our plans, speak to the project 
team and give us your views at the following events: 

Public information point locations Date and times

Castle Mall, 100 Castle Meadow, Norwich, NR1 3DD
Saturday 15 September  
11am - 5pm

Acle Recreation Centre, Acle, Norwich, Norfolk, NR13 3RA
Saturday 22 September
11am - 5pm

Blofield Courthouse, Yarmouth Road, Blofield, Norwich, NR13 4JU
Monday 24 September
1pm - 8pm

Lingwood Village Hall, Station Road, Lingwood, Norwich, NR13 4AZ
Tuesday 25 September
1pm - 8pm

All consultation information, including the consultation brochure and 
response form, can also be found on our scheme webpage. 

For further details, visit:  
      highwaysengland.co.uk/projects/a47-blofield-to-north-burlingham 
or call  
     0300 123 5000 BED18_0172


